
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
School Gateway 
 
As many of you will be aware there have been problems with School Gateway over the past few 
weeks.  
If you are due to make payments for school trips or kids club, please go to the App and try again, 
as we believe that the ‘add to basket’ button that was missing for many parents should now be 
visible again.  
 
If you do have any further problems then please let the office know and we will refer this back to 
the School Gateway team to rectify.  
 
 
 
School councilors 
 
We are delighted to announce that the following children are our Cubert School 
Councilors: 
 
Yr 1—Albie & Elsie 
Yr 2—Lottie & Lewis 
Yr 3—Maddie & Myles  
Yr 4 Immy & Duke 
Yr 5—Elisa & Riley 
Yr 6—Lily W & Jacob E  
 
 
The first question that they will be looking at is ‘what do you like best about school and 
what can be improved?’  
 
 
 
Class dojo 
 
Please could everyone check Class dojo and check that their notifications are turned on. 
We have had several parents that thought the notifications were still turned on and the 
App had somehow turned them off meaning that messages were missed.  
As well as the usual teacher communications Mr Hyde will now be communicating via Class 
dojo for all sporting events, so please check for any messages.  
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Family Worker drop in session 
 
We have a senior family worker from the Early Help Team coming in on Wednesday 11th 
October for a drop in session. They will be at school from 14:00—15:30pm and can offer 
support and advice on many topics including your child’s needs and behaviours, the 
importance of routines, positive parenting and how to keep your child safe and support 
with budgeting and debt.  
 
 
 
PTFA meetings - all welcome!  
 
The PTFA hold regular meetings towards the start of every term/ half term. Meetings are 
3:30pm at school (in the Hall) on a Friday and everyone is welcome! Please do come along to 
input your ideas or just hear more about what the PTFA are planning. 
 
Your next PTFA meeting will be held on: 
Friday 10 November 2023 
 
For information, future meeting dates are set as:  
19 Jan 2024 
1 March 2024 
26 April 2024 
14 June 2024 
 
We recognise that not everyone can make a Friday afternoon so are always open to input 
via the email account if it’s easier to get in touch that way: ptfa@cubert.cornwall.sch.uk 
 
 
 
Coffee morning  
 
Cubert Parish Church would like to invite you to attend a coffee morning in aid of Newquay 
foodbank on Saturday 7th October at the church from 10:30-12:00.  
Everyone is welcome.  
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Netball event  
 
The pupils from Cubert School had a blast at Tretherras School’s netball event.  
It wasn’t just fun; they learned a lot too!  
 
Their netball skills improved as they played tough matches and had some great coaching. 
What was really impressive was how well they behaved. They were super friendly and 
respectful, showing everyone how awesome their sportsmanship is.  
 
Big thanks to Sophie for taking them there and keeping them safe and thank you to all the 
parents for supporting the event. It was a fantastic day that helped the pupils improve 
and have a great time! 
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Message from the Head from Treviglas  
 
 
Dear Cubert parents 
 
Treviglas has changed. Please do come and have a look at what we offer. We are a small 
school , with highly dedicated and caring staff. Our results once again put us among the 
top performing schools in Cornwall and we achieve this alongside caring and nurturing all of 
our students. If you can’t make either of the events advertised, but want to find out more 
please get in touch with us.  
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School CCTV 
For site security, health and safety and child 
safeguarding purposes, Cubert School operates a 
CCTV system. Images may be retained and used for 
reference to aid investigation as necessary. 

Term dates 2023—2024 
 

Autumn term (72 days) 
4 September - 19 December 2023 
(Half term 23-27 October 2023) 
 
Spring Term (56 days) 
4 January - 28 March 2024 
(Half term 12-16 February 2024) 
 
 
Summer term (67 days) 
15 April - 24 July 2024 
(Half term 27 May - 31 May 2024) 

 
INSET DAYS 

Mon 4th Sept  

Cubert Kids Club 
 

Please don’t forget to pay your dues for 
childcare! 

Reminder to parents that if you need to book 
places in CKC for your child/ren you must 
contact Jane Wall, who manages the club,  via 
her email address. 

Children with Asthma 
If your child has Asthma, please leave a 

labelled inhaler in the office in case it is needed 
during PE, school trips or at any other time. 
We make regular checks and will notify 
you if your child’s inhaler is out of date.  

 
 
 
 
 
IF YOU HAVE MOVED HOUSE AND OR HAVE 
DIFFERENT CONTACT DETAILS  -  Please let us 
know in the Office.  
 

 

Health Visiting and School Nurse advice line  
 
They can be reached on:  01872 322779 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/healthvisiting 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolnursing  

 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY !!  

 
Blake & Logan  

 

STAR OF THE WEEK THEMES  
 
 
06/10 Homework 
13/10 Reading 
20/10 Modern foreign languages  
 

Cubert School 
STARS OF THE WEEK  

For  ‘Homework’ 
 
OWLS                    Peggy & Vinnie 
PIPITS            Rose & Jago  
SKYLARKS          Theo & Fraser  
LAPWINGS          Myles & Orla   
SWALLOWS        Reggie & Myla  
PUFFINS            Alfie & Jacob B  
CURLEWS            Luke & Quinn   

SECOND HAND UNIFORM  
 

Our PTFA are hosting second hand uniform sales on 
a regular basis, so please keep an eye out for the 

dates of the sales.   

 


